Liquor Licensing Board to meet on
Tuesday

The following is issued on behalf of the Liquor Licensing Board:

The Liquor Licensing Board (LLB) will meet on Tuesday (January 25) to
consider four applications for renewal and transfer of liquor licences.

The applications are (not in order of discussion):

Hong Kong:

HANAYOI in Causeway Bay

Kowloon:

UNIVERSITY FRIEND ORGANIZATION LIMITED in Tsim Sha Tsui
"Sit Anywhere Noodles and Barbecue" in Ngau Chi Wan

New Territories:
BUM MEI SIN KITCHEN in Yuen Long

The meeting will be held at 9.45am in the conference room, Room 102,
1/F, 258 Queen's Road East, Wan Chai. In response to the latest developments
of COVID-19, to avoid the gathering of people in an enclosed environment and
to safeguard the health of all participants, public seats will not be
available for all open hearings of the LLB in the interim.
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